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Department of Education, School of Education and Social Work,
University of Sussex
present:
“Learning to teach reading and basic mathematics in Africa:
  Exploring the nexus of training and practice”

____________________________________

The global push for Education for All by 2015 has significantly increased access to schooling across the African continent – between 1999 and 2005 the number of children in school rose by 36%. And the trend is continuing. Alongside this success, however, issues have been raised about the quality of teaching that pupils are receiving. 
Both the content of lessons and teachers’ pedagogic practices are responsible for poor performance. Many countries have seen new 
school curricula as a way of improving classroom practice, but relatively little attention has been paid to whether teachers’ training is enabling them to work in the desired way.

The Teacher Preparation and Continuing Professional Development Project (TPA Project) in Africa, funded by the William and Flora Hewlett Foundation, has been investigating this issue in six African countries. Focusing on how teachers learn to teach reading and mathematics in 
the crucial early years of primary school, it has achieved both an 
analysis of what teachers gain from their training, and how this may be made more relevant and successful.
         * Tea and coffee served from 5pm
** The seminar is available to join via live web streaming at: 
    https//connectpro.sussex.ac.uk/cie_seminar_28nov2011/
